
Morris  Day  Shares  Prince
Tribute Song
 

 

It was one year ago today that Prince passed and caused his
fans and the music industry to go into shock. Morris Day knew
Prince since childhood and became the lead singer of The Time,
Prince’s in-house R&B band from the ’80’s that became known
for its own distinct members. Day spoke to Billboard about how
he learned of Prince’s death and the subsequent creation of
the Snoop Dogg executive-produced “Over That Rainbow.” He saw
Prince for a final time in February 2016 when The Time did a
show at Paisley Park.

Media Questions Of The Week

Who will win Album Of The Year at The Grammy’s this year?

Will The Time and The Revolution perform with Maxwell and
Chance The Rapper during The Grammy’s tribute to Prince?

Why is New England Patriots player Martellus Bennett being
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criticized for not going to the White House to meet President
Trump when Tom Brady declined the invitation to meet President
Obama?

 

 

Throwback: Morris Day-Fishnet

[youtube id=”qX1o-os-TMs”] “Fishnet” was written by Jimmy Jam
and Terry Lewis for Morris Day’s Daydreaming album. Â Day’s
sophomore album was another opportunity for the three of them
to work together outside of their membership in The Time. The
tribute to women’s stockings gave Day his only number one R&B
hit as a solo artist and further spread the magic of Jimmy Jam
and Terry Lewis. Day’s self-produced first album, Color Of
Success, was received well because of the single “Oak Tree”
and was a factor in keeping Minneapolis funk relevant. The
three of them would not work together again until the 1990
release of The Time’s Pandemonium. Day released his fourth and
most recent solo album in 2004 with It’s About Time. In 2011,
The Time reunited and changed their name to The Original 7ven
and  released  the  album  Condensate.  The  band  is  currently
touring and will pay tribute to Prince who founded The Time in
1981.
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Media Questions Of The Week

Exclusive – Homeless Music Legend Sly Stone Admits To Recent Drug Use

1. Should any prominent entertainers take the initiative and
help Sly Stone get well again?

2. Why won't Prince let The
Time use their name instead
of The Original7ven?

[youtube]MgmS_lbMJSs[/youtube]

3. Will the jury find Dr. Conrad Murray guilty of involuntary
manslaughter for the death of Michael Jackson?
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